Welcome to visitors and inquiring parents with children

Welcome to the Club, it is exciting that your kids have an interest in beekeeping. My name is Shannon LaGrave and I am a member of the scholarship board for CCHBA.  We do take applications for student scholarship which can be found on the website under the heading scholarship programs.  You can send an application at any time or give one to me personally at a meeting.  The program is for ages 12-17 and runs for a year beginning in December.  The deadline for application is in late October.  The current policy is that there is one scholarship per family and the family can not already own hives.  The student and parent are expected to attend the club meetings and the educational classes that are provided. The scholarship is given with a hive of bees, and enough equipment for the student to work the hives.  If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at the meetings, most people can point you my direction.
